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Ohio Board of Pharmacy Now Offers an Online
Review and Quiz for Reciprocity

The Ohio Board of Pharmacy now offers a convenient online review and quiz for out-of-state
pharmacists applying for licensure via reciprocity. The Board’s Reciprocity Review and Quiz is
designed to provide applicants with critical knowledge on the laws and rules governing the
practice of pharmacy. It is designed in two parts.

1. First, applicants review all 16 law and rule review videos and familiarize themselves with
the guidance documents referenced in each video. This should take approximately 60-75
minutes.

2. Next, applicants will be required to successfully complete a scored quiz component. To
pass the quiz, you must obtain a score of 75% (12 out of 16 questions). You ONLY have
three attempts to pass this quiz. Failure to pass the quiz within three attempts will result in
your application being abandoned and application fee forfeited. In addition, you only have
six months to complete the review and quiz before your application is deemed abandoned
and application fee forfeited.

The Reciprocity Review and Quiz replaces the monthly reciprocity review offered by the Board.
This new feature will allow pharmacists to complete the required review of Ohio law and rules at
their convenience.

To access the Reciprocity Review and Quiz, the Board’s Licensing Department will send an email
with instructions once the reciprocity applicant has submitted all of the required application
materials. Please be advised that the Reciprocity Review and Quiz are the last steps in the
reciprocity process and cannot be accessed without a completed application.

For additional questions, please review this guidance document:
www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/ReviewlInfo. If you need additional information, the most expedient
way to have your questions answered will be to e-mail the Board office by visiting:
http://www.pharmacy.ohio.gov/contact.aspx.
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People call, text, and chat the 988 Lifeline to talk about a lot of emotional needs—not just
thoughts of suicide. Whatever your reason, the #988Lifeline is there to help. There is
hope.
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